
TARGA EXPLORATION CORP. ANNOUNCES LISTING ON CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE 

 

September 27, 2022 – Targa Exploration Corp. (CSE: TEX) (the “Company”) is pleased to announce that its 
common shares have commenced trading on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the symbol “TEX”. 
In connection with the listing, the Company has obtained a receipt for its final prospectus from the 
securities regulatory authority in the Province of British Columbia. A copy of the prospectus is available 
under the Company’s profile at www.SEDAR.com. 

About Targa Exploration Corp. 

Targa Exploration Corp. is a Canadian mineral exploration company headquartered in Vancouver, British 
Columbia, currently focused on exploring the Shanghai project in the Yukon Territory. The 2,640-hectare 
project is located along the Robert Service Thrust fault in the western part of the prolific Selwyn basin.  
 
Contact Information  
For more information, please contact:  

Jon Ward – Chief Executive Officer 
E-mail:  jon@inventacapital.ca  

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in 
the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 

this release. 

This news release contains certain forward-looking statements that are "forward-looking information" 
within the meaning of applicable securities laws. All statements that are not historical facts, including 
without limitation, statements regarding future estimates, plans, programs, forecasts, projections, 
objectives, assumptions, expectations or beliefs of future performance, including statements regarding 
the exploration program, are "forward-looking information". These forward-looking statements reflect 
the expectations or beliefs of management of the Company based on information currently available to 
it. Forward-looking statements are subject to a number of risks and uncertainties, including those detailed 
from time to time in filings made by the Company with securities regulatory authorities, which may cause 
actual outcomes to differ materially from those discussed in the forward-looking statements. These 
factors should be considered carefully and readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on such 
forward-looking statements. The forward-looking statements and information contained in this news 
release are made as of the date hereof and the Company undertakes no obligation to update publicly or 
revise any forward-looking statements or information, whether as a result of new information, future 
events or otherwise, unless so required by applicable securities laws. 


